

Wednesday 1st November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Social Media use outside of school

We are writing to advise you of a few concerns that we have regarding children's use of social media outside of school during evenings and weekends. We have become aware of several Whatsapp groups in Upper Key Stage 2 that include many Exeter pupils. Some of these have led to some unkind and inappropriate comments being made, which are upsetting to the children involved. This is not in line with our school value of respect.

We would like to remind you that most social media app guidance, clearly states that usage is for pupils 13 years and over.

If you do allow your child to access social media, we ask for your vigilance. What is right will vary from family to family but some strategies that are known to be successful include:

- Monitoring their phones for the apps that are downloaded
- Implementing parental controls on phones and consoles
- Reviewing the messages they send on platforms and apps making monitoring part of a daily or weekly routine
- Setting expectations about what space (preferably communal) and times they have access to devices
- Encouraging them to share or discuss with you what they are doing

As a school we are responding to this with additional teaching during Crew Time about the importance of good online conduct.

Yours sincerely,

Miss L Dighton
Assistant Headteacher (Year 4-6 Phase Lead)





